
 

  

  

1. School Open Day Events – Wednesday 15th November  

A brilliant time was had by all on Wednesday evening.  Our school trail and animal petting 

farm were huge successes.  Thank you to all who came along and visited. 

 

Although Open Night is now over for this year, parents of pre-schoolers are welcome to 

arrange a personal tour of our school by ringing the school office on 90 401246. 

 

Remember - if we want Cregagh Primary School to remain a healthy, viable school it is 

important that it grows numerically.  Please continue to support our school: practically 

and in word-of-mouth.  Thank you ☺ 

 

2. Children in Need Day 2023 

Lots more photos over on Facebook and the school website ! 

 

 
 

3. Christmas Trips 

Every December, our P1-3 children go the cinema to enjoy a festive movie and the older 

children visit the pantomime.  Because these trips are quite expensive (although we try 

our best to keep the costs down as much as we can), we like to give parents the facility 

to pay for the cost of these trips off in smaller instalments.  This can be done online using 

the ParentMoney App for the P4-7 pantomime trip and the P1-3 cinema trip.  

 

4. School Fund 

School Fund remains at £20 per family per school year.  This can be paid through our 

online payment system School Money in either one or several instalments.  Speak to 

Miss Murphy our school secretary (90 401246) if you need help doing this.   

 

   



 
 

*** IMPORTANT FUTURE DATES FOR YOUR DIARY / CALENDAR *** 
 

 

Saturday 25th November  SEAG Paper 2 

      P7s only 

 

Thursday 7th December   Christmas Jumper Sale 

The PSA are organising a sale of pre-loved 

Christmas Jumpers, still in good condition but no 

longer needed.  See details on note sent home. 

 

Friday 8th December   P1-P3 Nativity 

      Mount Merrion Parish Church 

 

Wednesday 13th December  P4-P7 Carol Service 

      St. Andrew’s Presbyterian Church 

 

Monday 18th December   P1-P3 Christmas Cinema Trip 

 

Tuesday 19th December   Pantomime trip for P4-P7  

      Waterfront Hall, Belfast 

      Class parties with Aldo the Magician & Disco 

 

Wednesday 20th December  Last day of term – 12 noon finish  

 

Thursday 4th January 2024  School restarts for Spring Term (Term 2) 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


